
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Michael R. Miller Named Director Emeritus 

Monroe, Michigan, November 3, 2023 – Monroe Community Credit Union (MCCU) is 
pleased to announce that Michael R. Miller has been named Director Emeritus.  Mr. Miller 
has served on MCCU’s board for fifteen years with five of those years as Chairman.   
 
"During his tenure on the board, Mike’s impeccable leadership was instrumental in the credit 
union’s growth.  When Mike joined the board in 2008, MCCU had four locations and about 
$100 million in assets.  Today, the credit union has grown to $340 million in assets, six 
locations, and can welcome members from the entire state of Michigan and Ohio counties 
of Lucas, Wood, and Fulton.  On behalf of our 30,000 members, we extend our sincere 
gratitude to Mike and look forward to his continued guidance and counsel as a 
Director Emeritus,” said Kristine Brenner, President/CEO. 
 
The board appointed previous Associate Director, Dr. Vincent Rimanelli to the board to fill 
Mr.  Miller’s remaining term as Director.   
 
 
About Monroe Community Credit Union 

Headquartered in Monroe, Michigan for 70 years, MCCU is a non-profit financial 
cooperative owned by its members and federally insured by the NCUA. With $340 million in 
assets, six banking locations and 30,000 members, MCCU serves residents, students, 
employees, and businesses in the State of Michigan and the Ohio counties of Lucas, Wood, 
and Fulton.  MCCU was named Outstanding Credit Union in 2023 by the Michigan Credit 
Union League and has been voted Best Credit Union in Monroe County in the Community 
Choice Awards since inception. For more information visit monroecommunitycu.org.  
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